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------ Original Message ------
From: ibire_s_p_onse@cabinetoffice.pov.uk
To GRO-B
Sent: Wednesday, January 29th 2025, 10:56 
Subject: Re: Information regarding engagement with the Minister forthe Cabinet Office 

H1k3RO-BJ 

Thank you for your email. 

Unfortunately, as with the Minister's meetings in December, we're not able to accommodate 
attendee's legal teams also attending. 

I hope you can understand and I look forward to seeing you tomorrow. 

Kind regards, 
Hannah 

On Mon, 27 Jan 2025 at 23:341_. _. GRO-B wrote: 

Hello Hannah 

Thank you for your email and the information within. 

I would like to confirm that it will be myself on the meeting on Thursday with the Minister. 

And as a matter of course, I would like to request my legal representative be allowed to attend 
with me, purely to take notes. 

Thanks and best wishes 

GRO-B 

------ Original Message ------
From: ibiresponse@cabinetoffice.gov.uk 
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Tot GRO-B 

Sent: Monday, January 27th 2025, 17:55 
Subject: Information regarding engagement with the Minister for the Cabinet Office 

Dear The Forgotten Few, 

Ahead of your meeting with the Minister for the Cabinet Office on 30 January, we would like 
to share some information to ensure that the meeting can be as useful to you as possible. 

Please see below for the agenda for the meeting, and attached is a factsheet explaining the 
second set of regulations. 

Agenda for the meeting with the Minister 
The purpose of this meeting is for the Minister to provide an overview of the content of the 
second set of regulations. 

Please see below for the agenda 
1. Introductions 
2. Update from Minister for the Cabinet Office on second set of regulations 
3. Discussion 
4 AoB 

Factsheet on the second set of regulations 
Ahead of your meeting with the Minister, we are sharing further information on what is 
included in the second set of regulations. Please find attached to this email a factsheet 
outlining the policy. 

If you have any questions on the above, please do not hesitate to respond to this email. 

If you are yet to RSVP to the invitation to meet with the Minister, please do so 
by 12pm tomorrow, so we can ensure you receive the meeting link in due course. 

If you would like to arrange a test meeting, please email ibiresponse@cabinetoffice.gov.uk. 

Kind regards, 
Hannah 
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